Gravel Road Committee

Minutes for 1/11/23 at Town Offices
Attendees: Harvey Clough, John Zannotti, John Kondos, Brad Roscoe,
plus Fran Shippee and BA
Began at 11:00 a.m.
Fran secured each member’s signatures for new year serving on comm.
Comm chair: John Z was nominated by Harvey, 2™ Brad, approved.
Reviewed & approved Minutes of 12/8/22, moved by Brad, 2™ Harvey.
Selectboard accepted our report. Warrant Article 8 was shared it will
include ...”appropriate the sum of $319,400 for the purpose of
resurfacing of paved and gravel town roads,...” The intent includes funds
for two ~1000° gravel sections beginning w/ Zinn Rd.
Discussed plans to meet w/ NH T2 tech resource Scott Kinmond. John Z
will attempt to schedule a Committee meeting w/ Scott to attend
virtually 1/18 at 11 AM, backup 17" at 11am.
Discussed Marilee Enus proposal to host a UNH workshop. Their plans
are ‘to present three Gravel Roads Maintenance workshops in-person in
2023. The May 17" date is open if by chance Chesterfield would like to
host that workshop in Chesterfield, in a town meeting room suitable for
a full-day presentation (tables/chairs for about 20 people, projector
screen, ADA accessible, etc). Workshop hosts receive four free
workshop seats.” John Z will determine topic and further details.
We agreed to keep an eye on Atherton Hill Rd and Zinn Rd this Winter-
Spring.
Trish will advise of next meeting (will be 11/18at 11am).
Motion to adjourn at 11:40 by Brad, 2™ Harvey, approved.
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